

State of Pklahoma BOARD OF CHIROPRACTIC EXAMINERS

January 22, 2024

Karen Campion, D.C.
President
Federation of Chiropractic Licensing Boards
5401 W. 10th Street, Suite 101
Greeley, Colorado 80634

Dear Dr. Campion,

Please accept this letter as my intent to seek re-election to the FCLB Board of Directors as the Administrative Fellow Director to continue to serve our member boards. I recognize the importance of including board administrator representation on the FCLB Board of Directors, and feel strongly that board staff have valuable experience and insight to offer chiropractic regulatory leadership. Additionally, it is important to me to encourage healthy communication between the FCLB Board and its stakeholders, thus serving the FCLB's mission of public protection and service to member boards.

I have served with the Oklahoma Board of Chiropractic Examiners since 2000, becoming the Executive Director in 2001. During my tenure with the Oklahoma Board, I have worked to ensure our active participation in the Federation of Chiropractic Licensing Boards, often budgeting for multiple board members to attend the fall district meetings, as well as making certain that we are strongly represented at the annual conference meetings.

Since 2000, I have actively participated in the Chiropractic Board Administrators Committee and have held a leadership role position with that committee from 2003 to 2021. In 2021, I was elected by the delegates to serve on the FCLB Board of Directors to present day. During the last 3 years I have participated on the RCSP Committee providing my resources from Oklahoma to assist in the development of the Recognized Specialty Program. I continue to actively participate with CBAC, promote the benefits of FCLB membership, and encourage attendance at CBAC, Annual, and District meetings.

It has been a great privilege to serve side-by-side with many great leaders in chiropractic regulation. It is my desire to seek re-election to the FCLB Board of Directors as the Administrative Fellow Director to continue to serve our member boards.

I look forward to having the opportunity to be re-elected and to serve again on the FCLB Board of Directors.

Sincerely

Beth Kidd,

Executive Director